
 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

Order your 2024 Back to School Stationery Pack  

 

We are pleased to advise that North Ainslie Primary School will be using the locally owned and 
operated Blue Ink Group for the 2024 Back to School Stationery.  

 

Easy Ordering Steps:  

 
1. Go to http://www.blueinkgroup.com.au/naps 
2. Select the year pack you require – Access code will be !NAPS 
3. Complete student name 
4. Select the year required and click “Add to Order” 
5. View your child’s book list in the cart at the top of the screen  
6. Go to “Checkout” to confirm your order  
7. This will take you to the secure payment page to enter your credit card details 
8. Complete personal details (Delivery will be to the school on Monday 22nd January 2024)  

   

Important Information regarding your Order 

 
Delivery Service 
The Back to School Stationery Packs will be delivered in bulk to North Ainslie Primary School on 22nd 
January. Please ensure orders are placed prior to Wednesday 17th January. Individual deliveries will 
not be available to home/office addresses.  
 
 
Contact Blue Ink 
Customer Service can be contacted at Blue Ink's office on 02 6166 6000 for all queries regarding  
2024 Back to School Stationery Packs.  Email: sales@blueinkgroup.com.au. 
 
Thank you, 
  
 
Blue Ink Team  
 
 

mailto:sales@blueinkgroup.com.au

